
 

 

October Newsletter 

 

 

IMPORTANT NOTES 

 We ask the parent, please call our office until 8 a.m. 

in case of absence or  if the child wouldn’t come to 

Plum Pudding for few days. (061 9200 707, 

info@plumpudding.hu) 

 We would like to remind you that at the afternoon 

pick up you child until 5 p.m. 

 Please, write your child’s name into her clothes, 

jackets. 

 Please, do not let the children open the security gate 

and type in the gate code. 

 Please, arrive to the Kindergarten until 9 a.m. We 

cannot provide breakfast for those children who has 

arrived after 9 a.m. 

 

mailto:info@plumpudding.hu


FONTOS INFORMÁCIÓK 

 Kérjük, hogy gyermekük hiányzását legkésőbb aznap 
reggel 8-ig telefonon (061 9200 707) vagy e-mailben 
(info@plumpudding.hu) jelezzék. 

 Kérjük, hogy gyermeküket, legkésőbb 17 óráig 
(zárási idő) szíveskedjenek elvinni. 

 Kérjük írják bele a gyermek nevét a ruhájukba és a 
cipőjükbe. 

 Kérjük ne hagyják gyermeküknek a biztonsági rácsot 
kinyitni és a kapukódot beütni. 

 Kérjük reggel 9 óráig érjenek be, ellenkező esetben 
nem tudunk a gyereknek reggelit biztosítani. 

 

IMPORTANT DATES 

 31 October – 1 November October – Plum Pudding 
is closed!!! 

 6th of December 10 a. m. – Santa Claus party for 
children 

 16th of December – Christmas Show at 4 p.m. for  
children and families 

 22th December-2th January – Plum Pudding is 
closed!!! (winter break) 

 

FONTOS DÁTUMOK 

 Október 31 - November 1-ig zárva tartunk. 

 December 6.-án 10 órától Mikulás party. 

 December 16.-án 16 órától karácsonyi party. 

 December 22 - Január 2.-ig zárva tartunk. 
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A very warm welcome to another exciting year at PLUM PUDDING! 

Here we are again with our first newsletter. 

Summer flew away very quickly and autumn just arrived with the beginning of 
the new school year.  

Firstly, we would like to let you know that we are very glad to be with our 
preschoolers and toddlers from the last year and with our newcomers, as well. 
We really hope that they feel comfortable and happy in Plum Pudding. As the 
lovely warm September turn into colder October, our newcomers have 
managed to settle in very nicely. It took a while until all of them stoped to cry 
at all and explore the new  place and faces and get familiar with us teachers 
and with their mates as well.  

We had a quite long brake in real “work” with the children, as we were 
enjoying summer together in the Summer Camp. We had some trips to many 
different countries on national days and did many exciting programmes, 
although the weather was not always very friendly with us. 

Our little Plum Pudding Globetrotters visited Australia, China, Denmark, 

Turkey, Cuba… various countries and  discovered new cultures… In the land of 

the Aussies the kids painted aborginal boomerangs, and made Sydney –opera 

House postcard. When their airplane landed in China there was a nice treat of 

rice and meat. Once being in Denmark we inmediatly dived into the sea to 

meet the Little Mermaid and we roamed around in the forest to capture trolls. 

In Turkey the kids made colourful bracelets and in the sunny Cuba they 

painted flags. We all hope everybody liked our journey around the world. 

In September we spent lot of time outdoors. The weather was great, the long 

sunny hours allowed us to play hide-and-seek, catcher game, football in the 

huge garden. The more time we spent together the happier the children came 

to be. In the middle of September all the groups had started the morning and 

the afternoon activities. During morning circle time we already learnt new 

songs, chants. The favourites are: Whenever I hear this music, Autumn leaves 

are falling. 

On the very last day of the September suddenly all the rooms went quiet, all 

the doors and windows kept tight closed… no wonder, why! We gathered 

together for a walk to Normafa. After catching the cogwheel train at the station 

of Városmajor, in no time we could find ourselves in the Buda hills. All the kids 

had lots of fun playing around at Normafa playground. And a real field trip 

can’t happen without a picknick. Under the big, tall chestnut trees everyone ate 

sandwhiches like very hungry caterpillars… This Friday was a special day for 

us. Walking made the children very happy; they enjoyed the picknick. 



We have sent all parents important information about our school policies. 

These include areas such as discipline, safety, sickness and accident and other 

important &  general informations. Please read it through carefully and make 

sure to follow what is written in it . 

Please record the important diary dates listed on the first page. 

 We do look forward to a happy, successful school year! Our 

pleasure is to be with your child! We appreciate your trust in us and 

in our method of teaching children and make them to enjoy 

language and activity based learning in a very joyful way! 


